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Dear Artists,

Thank you for participating in the FWAG International
Online Art Contest - 5th Edition in the 1st quarter of 2024.
Your artwork was outstanding and greatly contributed to
the success of the contest. We appreciate your talent and

dedication. Best wishes for your artistic journey!

Thank You Note!

www.firstwishartgallery.com

http://www.firstwishartgallery.com/?fbclid=IwAR3-BewltYFRPyfCg3f4-I_9SAZJzbb1UyX_0BVAvOkYzIzNFwJIiKjMxHc

